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Manchester, 2nd March 1877
Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans, London
we take the liberty of enclosing Bill as per Statement at the foot, which please provide with your acceptance and return to us in due course, excusing the trouble.

We remain, yours respectfully,

Kessler & Co.

£100 drawn by Mr. E. Klaboch, Panama.
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